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UPCOMING EVENTS 

WEEK 3 

 

Monday, October 23rd 

Homework Centre 3:30 – 4:15  

 

Tuesday, October 23rd  

Kindergarten for 2013 2nd Orientation 
Spark Reading Program 

After School Basketball  

 

Wednesday, October 24 th 

After School Circus Skills 

Thursday, October 24th 

Got-It Program  

Parent Information night for 

kindergarten Parent’s of 2013 

 

WEEK 4 

 

Monday, October 29th  

Homework Centre 3:30 – 4:15  

 

Tuesday, October 30th  

Final Kindergarten Orientation 

Spark Reading Program 

After School Basketball  

 

Wednesday, October 31st  

After School Circus Skills 

Thursday, November 1st  

Got-It Program 

Friday, November 2nd  

Whole School Excursion to Civic 

Theatre to Song Room   

 

 WEEK 5 

 

Monday, November 4th  

Homework Centre 3:30 – 4:15  

 

Tuesday, November 5th  

After School Sport Basketball 

 

Thursday, November 7 th 

Got-It Program 

After School Sport Circus Skills 

NAPLAN 

We would like to congratulate 

all the teaching staff and the 

students of Islington Public 

School for their commitment to 

continuous improvement. 

The graphs above show 

Islington Public School Yr 5 

results as the green band. 

These results reflect school and 

student growth against all other 

public and private schools in the 

state and reflect student 

growth. 

Similar graphs also represent 

Islington Public School’s results in 

Spelling and Grammar. 

 

Congratulations and well done! 
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 Active After School Sports 

Thank you to all the students 

and parents who supported 

this program. It was wonderful 

to see the students getting fit 

and having fun. 

This term we offered circus skills 

and basketball. 

Circus Skills filled up within the 

very first 2 days of it being 

offered. We still have a couple  

of spots left for Basketball but 

these must be filled before this 

coming Tuesday or they will 

become obsolete. Don’t miss  

out on your opportunity if you 

are interested.    

FUN RUN 

On Friday 21st October, the 

whole school participated in 

the adidas School Fun Run. 

Thank you to everyone that 

donated money, participated 

in the run or just cheered on 

from the sidelines.  

We very much appreciate your 

contribution to our school 

fundraiser and because of the 

support offered by all families 

our school has managed to 

make a profit of around $1000                

Student prizes were distributed 

today.  

 

 

 
 

Banking Champs 
Well done to the Cooper 

family Brooklyn, Brayden, 

Cody and Mackenzie who 

have now all received their 

silver banking certificates.  
 

The Class award goes to 

4/6J for Term 3 for having 

the most student bankers for 

the term. So kids, tell your 

classmates to jump on the 

saving train with you! 

 

UNIFORMS 
 

NEW GIRLS TUNICS 
 

The school is about to place 

an order for our new girls 

summer tunics. A size 6 dress 

is available in the office for 

interested parents. If you are 

interested in purchasing a 

tunic please see Bec in the 

office. Tunics will be 

available for collection on 

January 31st 2013. 

 

Pricing for our new tunics are 

 

 Size 4-8 $32.50 + GST 

 

 Size 10 – 14 $34.50 + GST 

 

 Size 16 – 18 $37.50 + GST 

 

 

Swim School 
 

November 12- November 23rd 
 

Year 3 – 6 Lambton Swimming Pool 
 

Notes will be distributed to students of these years next 
 

 week, so check your child’s bag. 
 

Cost will include entry fee to pool as well as bus travel. 
 

 

KINDERGARTEN 2013 FIRST ORIENTATION DAY AT BIG SCHOOL 

On Tuesday 16th, October we here at Islington Public had our very first Kindergarten 

Orientation for 2013 Kindergarten children. The Kindys got to meet their big year 5 

buddies who will help them transition into school next year. We played with some play 

dough, painted some lovely pictures and met are new classroom friends for 2013. 


